
 

      Spring Term 2 Edition 586    February 2023 

Be kind, be fair, be safe whilst learning together to be the best we can.   

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers  
 
As we approach the end of another half term,  it is lovely to reflect on how hard the 
children have worked, the wonderful learning experiences they have had and the  
fantastic progress that has been made. The pages that have been prepared by our 
team leaders showcase this wonderful work and I'm sure you will enjoy reading them. 
 
It has been lovely that each year group has had an experience this half term to bring 
their learning to life. The enjoyment the children get from these days can never be 
underestimated. Whilst we heavily subsidize these experiences, we rely on the  
support of parents to contribute to these events to ensure they can go ahead. I would 
therefore like to thank you for your support in paying for these events.  
 
This week 2Co, 1Fu and 1Lo have all prepared and performed lovely class assemblies 
showing the new knowledge they have learned and the skills they have developed.  
We are so proud of each and every child and thank all the parents who took the time 
to come and watch the assemblies. Your support is very much appreciated and means 
so much to the children to have you there. 
 
After half term, we have many exciting activities planned which include World Book 
Day, a Mother's Day afternoon and our Easter activities. 
 
Have a lovely restful half term and we look forward to seeing everyone on Monday 
27th February.  
 
Mrs Forshew  
Headteacher 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

TOP ATTENDANCE WINNER — 2Ev 
Well done to Mrs Evans’ class for having the best  
attendance this half term, they have WON a Movie  
afternoon as a reward!!  Enjoy!! 

 
 
 
 

Our whole school attendance target for year 2022—2023 is 96% 
Whole School Attendance from 20th Jan -16th Feb 92.3% 

Check our figures to see how we are doing! 
Please report a child’s absence from school by sending us a message on MyEd or telephone the school 
on 02476 392236 and press 1 to leave a message for the office before 9.30 am.  
 
School Year group doors open between 8.45 am and 8.55 am and children can go into school between 
these times for registration at 8.55 am. Please make sure your child is on time for school. If they 
arrive after 8.55 am they will need to come via the main school office entrance. Children arriving 
after this time will receive a late mark. Please help us to achieve our target! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monty has/will be spending the week  
with the winning 
classrooms!  
    

   
 
 
 
 

Snow Flake has will be spending the week with the winning classrooms! 

Date Best Class 

20.01-26.01 1Lo 

27.01-02.02 1Lo 

03.02-09.02 1Fu 

10.02-16.02 1Lo 

20.01.23-26.01.23   

RDD 92.3%  RHa 89.0% RIr 90.7% 

1VH 89.7% 1Fu 93.3% 1Lo 89.3% 

2Ev 96.0%   Best Class 2Co 91.7% 2McG 95.7%  

27.01.23-02.02.23   

RDD 96.3%  Best Class RHa 89.0% RIr 90.8% 

1VH 93.8% 1Fu 91.7% 1Lo 92.5% 

2Ev 95.8% 2Co 94.0% 2McG 89.3%  

03.02.23-09.02.23   

RDD 92.3%  RHa 93.0% RIr 89.7% 

1VH 97.3% 1Fu 89.7% 1Lo 93.3% 

2Ev 96.7% 2Co 98.7%   Best Class 2McG 96.0%  

10.02.23-16.02.23   

RDD 89.0%  RHa 91.7% RIr 90.7% 

1VH 91.3% 1Fu 80.3% 1Lo 90.0% 

2Ev 99.3%   Best Class 2Co 90.3% 2McG 90.7%  



 

Our Pupils of the Week! 
A pupil from each class is chosen by a teacher each week as ‘pupil of the week’ 
for eg doing good work. 
 
 

 
 

Headteacher Tea Party 

Mrs Forshew had the pleasure of a tea party with our  nomi-

nated children - talking about their weekend activities, what 

they have enjoyed doing within school whilst  

enjoying some sweet treats and a glass of squash. Well done 

to all the selected children. We hope you all had a lovely 

time.  

 

27/01 - Year One Daksha P, Charlotte A-M, Phoebe A-L, Year Two Eevie B, Arlo J,  

Millicent B 

02/02 - Year 1  - Jaxon M, Amelia-Rose M,  Olivia M, Year 2  - Sophia M, Joey T, 

Astrid M 

10/02  -  Year 1 Noah, Amelia D, Alivia C, Year Two Matilda, Hannah R, Albany C 

Our Stars of the Week! 
Congratulations to all the children who have been awarded with stars! Well Done 
27/01/23 
100 Stars - Ruby MT, Nancy C, Daisy-Mae M, Samuel W 
Daksha P, Indigo C 
200 Stars - Ivy C, Poppy L, Chloe M 
300 Stars - Joey T 
 
03/01/23 
100 Stars -  Bailey-Rae A, Thomas B, Samuel W 
300 Stars - Liliana C 
 
17/02/23 
100 Stars -  Nate B, Phoebe P, Noah M 
200 Stars - Connor C, Keo-Leon 
400 Stars - Callum H 

 27/01/23 03/02/23 17/02/23 

Reception Annie-Grace, Leilani 
B, Eadie S 

Oscar W, Miles R, 
Evie B 

Annie S, Reagon R, 
Jenson R, Jack A 

Year 1 Iyla-Esmee, Noah G, 
Archie B 

Charlotte AM,  
Ronnie R, Dylan M 

Michael M, Ivy C, 
Amelia D 

Year 2 Keo M, Astrid M, 
Hugo J 

Matilda B, Amelia 
M, Florence H 

Renee O, Maisie M, 
Ellie M 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
We were thrilled to receive our copy of the book ‘Poetry Stars - Marvellous Poets’ this half term. We are 
so proud of the poems that the children wrote and to see them published is a fantastic achievement. 
There were lots of happy faces when the children saw their work on the pages of a book in our library! 

Reading Raffle Winners 
 

This half term we have been amazed with the children’s enthusiasm for reading at home. Each time a 
child reads at home they are awarded with a raffle ticket that goes into our class prize box. This half 
term our class reading raffle winners are:  
 
RDD: Jack A    RIR: Lewis R    RHA: Finley A 
1FU: Bailey W   1LO Nancy W    1VH: Mason W 
2EV: Eden F    2McG: Ceanne T    2CO Albany C 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Class Leader board 
 
 
 
 
 

RDD 

1VH 

1LO 





















PTA News  
 
Friday 24th March Non-Uniform day in exchange for  
chocolate donations which will be used for our Easter Bingo 

Parental Teacher Consultation Appointments 
 
Please book an appointment if you haven’t already done so.  
 
We use an online booking system for our parent consultation appointments  
accessible through the link which was sent to you or the booking page is  
available through our school website www.nathanielnewton.co.uk under the ’Parent’ page.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
Friday 17th March  
 
Non-Uniform day for a small  
donation.  

 
 

Children’s Mental Health Week 
 
Thank you to everyone for your  
donations, we have managed to raise an 
amazing £165.30 

 
World Book Day—Thursday 2nd March 
 
 
Dressing Up 

This year we are providing children with a choice,  they can either: 

· Wear a costume to share their favourite book and we encourage you 
to use things you already have at home. 

or 

· Wear their pyjamas for the day to celebrate the ‘Bedtime Story’. 
 

 
Book Swap Shop 

On the playground at the end of the day we’ll be hosting a book swap. This will be from 
3:05pm. Please drop off your unwanted books in the box outside the main office between 
Monday 27th February and Thursday 2nd March. Whether or not you’ve got a book to 
bring along to swap, come and browse and find something you might like to read. 

We’re very much looking forward to celebrating World Book Day, which could not happen 
without the support of parents and carers - thank you. 
 



 

Mother's Day Celebration Afternoon – Friday 17th March 
 
Mums are invited to join us in school from 1.30pm on Friday 17th March. During the afternoon each class 
will do a short presentation for mums in their classrooms. We have organised the timings so that mums with 
children in other classes can see both presentations. During the afternoon there will be the opportunity to 
take part in a range of craft activities.  
 
 
 
The timings of presentations in classrooms are as follows: 

1.30pm – Reception class presentation 
2.00pm – Year 1 class presentation 
2.30pm – Year 2 class presentation 

 
We are once again working with Educaterers who will be serving afternoon teas at a cost of £3.00. If you 
have more than one child in school you will only need to purchase one afternoon tea. These have to be or-
dered and paid for on Parent Pay by Monday 6th March,  we are unable to place orders after this date.  
Allergies to be entered in the notes section.  A ticket will be given on arrival. Please note that afternoon tea 
is optional. 
 
Afternoon tea will be served throughout the afternoon and you will be able to collect it at any time with your 
child (except during the class presentations), all children will be able to have a drink and a cake as well. 
                 
If mum is unable to attend we would welcome grandma, auntie or another significant female in your child's 
life to attend in the place of mum.  In order to make the afternoon manageable and enjoyable for all, we can 
only accommodate one adult with each child. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you in school. 



Upcoming Events 
 
 
Friday 17th February - We break up for half term.  
Monday 27th February - Children return to school.  
Monday 27th February - Class 1Fu Parent Consultations 1 - 4 pm.  
Tuesday 28th February - Class 1Lo Parent Consultations 1 - 4 pm.  
Thursday 2nd March  - RHa Parent Consultations 1 - 4 pm.  
Friday 3rd March  - RIr Parent Consultations 1 - 4 pm.  
Monday 6th March  - 2Ev Parent Consultations 1 - 4 pm.  
Tuesday 7th March - RDD Parent Consultations 1 - 4 pm.  
Tuesday 7th March - 2McG Parent Consultations 1 - 4 pm.  
Wednesday 8th March - All Classes Parent Consultations 3.30 - 7.30 pm.  
Thursday 9th March - 1VH Parent Consultations 1 - 4 pm.  
Friday 10th March   - 2Co Parent Consultations 1 - 4 pm.  
Friday 17th March  - Red Nose Day, Non-uniform 
Friday 24th March  - PTA Non-uniform day. (Chocolate Donations) 
Friday 24th March  - PTA Easter Bingo 6 pm.  
Wednesday 29th March - 1VH Class Assembly 9 am.  
Thursday 30th March - Egg Rolling and Easter Activities.  
Friday 31st March   - Easter Bonnet Parade and Easter Activities.  
 
Friday 31st March  - We break up for Easter holiday.  
Monday 17th April  - Children return to school.  
 
Monday 1st May  - May Day Bank holiday - school closed.  

Nathaniel Newton Infant School 

Victoria Road 

Hartshill    

Nuneaton    

CV10 0LS 

Telephone: 02476 392236 

E-mail: admin2029@welearn365.com 

Website: www.nathanielnewton.co.uk 

The designated Safeguarding leaders in this school are Mrs Forshew, Mrs Taroni and Miss 
Telford. If you have any safeguarding concerns please contact them via the school office.  



School Lunch Menu  
 
School lunch full menu is available on our website.  
 
           
       
                       
Jacket Potato everyday choice of cheese and beans    
or tuna.  
 
Week 2 W/c Monday 27/2.  

 
Red               Green          Brown      Blue 

 
 
 
Week 3 W/c Monday 6/3.  
 
Red               Green          Brown      Blue 

 
 
 
 
There will be a new menu available from Monday 
13th March. We will send this home via email to 
parents and it will also be available on the school 
website.      
 
 
 

Mon 
  

Tuna Pasta 
Bake 

Veggie Toad 
in the Hole.  

Jacket Potato 
* 

Cheese  
soft bap 

Tue 
  

Beef Grill in a 
Bun.  

Plant Power 
Burger in a 
Bun 

Jacket Potato 
* 

Chicken  
soft bap 

Wed 
  

Roast Pork in 
gravy 

Quorn  
Roast  

Jacket Potato 
* 

Tuna Mayo  
soft bap 

Thur 
  

Chicken Pie  Cheese and 
Onion Pasty 

Jacket Potato 
* 

Ham  
soft bap  

 Fri Breaded fish 
fillet 

Breaded 
Vegetable 
Frittata  

Jacket Potato 
* 

Cheese  
soft bap 

Mon 
  

Cheese and 
Tomato pizza 

Veg Korma.  Jacket Potato 
* 

Cheese  
soft bap 

Tue 
  

Pork  
Sausages 

Cheese Style 
Plant Based 
Meat Balls.  

Jacket Potato 
* 

Chicken soft 
Bap 

Wed 
  

Roast Beef  Quorn Roast Jacket Potato 
* 

Tuna mayo 
soft bap 

Thur 
  

Chicken  
Fajita Wrap  

Mac ‘n’ 
Cheese.  

Jacket Potato 
* 

Ham  
soft bap 

 Fri Breaded fish 
fillet  

Breaded  
Vegetable 
Fingers.  

Jacket Potato 
* 

Egg Mayo  
soft bap.  


